
April 29, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Trask 

35 Centere Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Richard: 

 

Per our conversation of last week, I am enclosing three video tapes for your review.  They are: 

 

KTVT - 53 minutes 

This is a copy of the beta tape which they sent to me.  They said that it included all of the footage 

that they had left.  Everything else is gone. 

 

KXAS - 25 minutes 

This is a copy of the beta tape which they sent to me.  They said that it included all of the footage 

that they had left.  Everything else is gone. 

 

WFAA/Alyea - 3 minutes 

This is a copy of a 16 mm film which is in the Archives and part of the JFK Collection.  It 

apparently was given to the FBI by WFAA in 1963 or 1964. 

 

I would be interested in knowing if there is anything on these tapes which you have not seen before.  

I will be in Dallas until Friday, but perhaps we could talk when I return.  As I mentioned, we will 

need these tapes back, but take your time reviewing them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and interest in the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 



 


